
HIGH MEADOW COOPERATIVE NO. 1 
c/o Stillman Management, Inc. 

440 Mamaroneck Avenue Suite S512 
Harrison, NY  10528 

914-813-1900/fax 914-813-1919 
 

Special Notice 
 

To: All Residents 

Date: July 19, 2019 

Re: Missing Items 

It has been reported to the Board of Directors that 2 window air conditioners are 

missing from the storage room in building # 19 next to the Maintenance Office.  

One of the air conditioners belongs to High Meadow and the other to a 

Shareholder. They were both in boxes and labeled. Both air conditioners were 

Kenmore. If you have any information about these a/c units please notify 

Charles Munnilal (914-403-0775), our managing agent or Joe Giampietro (914-

941-6208).   

Please return them and no questions asked. 

Thank You, 

The Board of Directors 

 

 

 


